
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Dunnottar                                                  Term :   Autumn 2021 

What we have been doing Some photos of our learning 

Dunnottar have been on full speed since starting 

back in September. We start our week with PSHE 

where we are exploring the book Oliver Twist. We 

are following Oliver’s journey and experiences 

which link wonderfully to the areas of PSHE 

required. Some of these being – managing risk 

and healthy relationships. World of Work sessions 

have focussed on some local employers as well 

as ideas for potential work experience 

placements. Students are working very hard to 

think about their futures and have plenty of 

opportunities to voice questions or opinions. Life 

Skills and Cooking sessions are chances for our 

students to not only develop their independence 

but also develop knowledge and skills needed as 

they continue their journey into adulthood. We 

have looked at emergency services as well as 

volunteering. Dunnottar still cook for the whole of 

Post 16 on a Tuesday. They are coping well with 

the demands of a busy kitchen and the produce 

delicious food!  

Maths has focussed on number and English has 

focussed on reading and spelling skill. Students 

transition to different classes appropriate for 

Maths and English and are completing work to a 

good standard! 

Subject matter in Drama this term has been 

around diversity. Students have worked well 

together and also developed communication 

through tasks set.  

Experience Afternoon has allowed for students to 

hone their skills in an area of enjoyment. It’s a 

creative afternoon with delight for all!  

P.E has explored different sports where students 

have not only gained skills but also enjoyed the 

variety on offer. Whether you love dance or the 

precision of badminton Post 16 has something for 

all!  

Students engage in intervention sessions twice a 

week where they can develop skills and 

outcomes relating to their EHCPs.  

A fabulous term for Dunnottar!  

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


